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30th October 2023 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Your child has been selected to attend a More Able Maths Workshop at The Mawney Foundation 

School, 8 Mawney Road, Romford, Essex, RM7 7HR.  This workshop is a fantastic opportunity for pupils 

to develop their problem-solving skills.   

 

The More Able Maths Workshop will take place on Wednesday 1st November with a maths specialist: 

Pete Hall. Pete’s passion is to help children achieve high standards and develop mathematical thinking 

through problem solving. 

 

The pupils will take part in a number of workshops, which include a range of challenges that will allow 

the children to use and apply the skills they have learned, as well as gaining a love for maths!  

 

The children will need to be dropped off at The Mawney Foundation School by 9:20am and collected at 

approximately 2:45pm. The member of Parklands staff attending the event will meet the children there.  

 

Your child will need to bring a nut free packed lunch and a water bottle with them to the event. 

 

Please complete the slip below and return it to the school office, as soon as possible.  

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Mrs L Farrow  

Deputy Headteacher 

             

More Able Maths Workshop 

 

I give permission for my child  ……………………………………………..  in class  …………………………. 

to attend the More Able Maths Workshop being held on Wednesday 1st November 2023 at The 

Mawney Foundation School. 

 

I will ensure my child is taken to the venue and picked up from the venue on time.  

 

Signed  ………………………………………… Date ………………………. 
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